
    

                                                  
 

 

 
 
January 2019 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
On behalf of the Governors, staff and children of Broadway Junior School we would like to thank 
you for the interest that you have shown in the advertised post of Headteacher.  As a school our 
children are currently achieving excellent standards of attainment and our most recent Ofsted 
inspection (October 2018) graded the school as Good.  As governors we are keen to continue 
pursuing new, exciting and innovative ways in order to enable our children to learn and experience 
success on a daily basis throughout their time at Broadway.  Although it is sad that we are losing 
our remarkable Headteacher due to retirement after 29 years at the helm, we are also excited at 
the prospect of shaping our schools future development.  We are therefore seeking to appoint a 
pioneering leader to steer our school to further success.  We believe that we are a dedicated, 
committed, and hardworking Governing Body and we will therefore continue to support our 
Headteacher and all members of the staff team in the pursuit of excellence in all fields. 
 
Leading a successful school will ultimately require an outstanding staff team who share the same 
ethos, vision and aspirations as well as the support of parents, carers and the wider community. 
 
If you feel that you have the skills, experience, expertise, personal drive and ambition to lead our 
school through the next stage of its history we would like to meet you. 
 
Visits to the school are warmly encouraged on:- 
 
Friday 8th February between 1:30 – 4:00 pm 
Friday 15th February between 1:30 – 4:00 pm. 
 
Please contact Mrs Judith Chipp (School Administrator) 0191 5283058 to arrange a visit at a 
mutually convenient time. 
 
Should you have any queries or general enquiries regarding the post, please do not hesitate to get 
in touch with either myself Mrs J G Richardson, (Chair of Governors, 0191 5283058) or Mr Andrew 
Johnson (Support and Intervention Officer – andrew.johnson@togetherforchildren.org.uk)  
 
 
 
Mr J G Richardson 
Chair of Governors 
 

 

 


